RGC BOARD MEETING 09-05-17
Meeting called to order by John Parola @ 6:30
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Ken Lyon, Paul Christianson, Steve Ries, Charlie Aichele, Paul Wilson, Steve Howe,
Jim Tiffany, Chuck Heath, Bryan Lange, Jesse Sierra, & John Parola.

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

John will send out nomination list and notification for open meeting

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

The deposit for the Christmas party is in at Morgan Creek. Newsletter to go out tomorrow and Chuck
will email the label sheet for snail mail.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

The 2017-member year is now closed out and final phone lists sent to board members and the pro shop.
Finished the year with 270 members. New member count from the Invitational Tournament is at 7 with
possibly 2 more from Bryan.

TREASURER'S REPORT:

Paul gave a report on accounts. Bottom line is the budget is good.

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

Tournament results are posted on the website. Jesse is looking for a second course in Monterey for
2018, (possibly Pasadera). A discussion was held on possibly making the Rose Cup a major
tournament with play dates required. It was reasoned that someone just joining the club would have a
possible advantage over long time members that have the lower of tournament or GHIN handicap to
play to.

TOURNAMENT BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:

Charlie gave an account update. He also reminded board members that do not get reimbursements for
any green fees, can get a partial reimbursement for either a Rose Card or Diamond membership. Just
get the receipt to Paul or show proof of purchase.

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:

The handicaps are up to date and all tournament scores have been posted.



WEB MASTER'S REPORT:

The 2018 membership form is being finalized on the website. Need to update couples membership to
$376.

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:

No Report.

CORRESPONDENCE:

NCGA notification of dues increase of $3 for each type of membership.

OLD BUSINESS:

We discussed the red tee options again. Notes to bring it up for discussion at the open meeting night to
get input from members present. Bryan gave a rundown of board options for the Christmas party.

NEW BUSINESS:

No new business.

Adjourned @ 7:25



